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Costly Crime Involves Vehicle Parts
(KAIR)--A search is launched for whoever is responsible for stealing thousands of dollars worth of
vehicle parts from a rural Atchison County location. 

According to a report released by Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie, the car parts, belonging to a
1972 Chevrolet Monte Carlo, were being stored by Horton resident Dennis Dexter at 6247 Sherman
Road. 

He made the report to the Sheriff's Office Sunday morning. 

Taken were a windshield, door handles, head lights, tail lights, and the entire interior of the vehicle. 

All totaled, the theft amounts to more than $3,000. 

Anyone with information related to the crime is urged to contact the Sheriff's Department in order to
assist with the investigation. 
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